
Cheadle Hulme High School 

Woods Lane, Cheadle Hulme, 

Cheadle, Cheshire, SK8 7JY 

chhs.org.uk 

   

 The Laurus Trust | Registered in England and Wales | Company number 07907463 
Registered office Cheadle Hulme High School, Woods Lane, Cheadle Hulme, Cheadle, Cheshire SK8 7JY 

 

E enquiries@chhs.org.uk 

T 0161 485 7201 

July 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The summer term has been particularly busy culminating in new and exciting ventures for the 
students at CHHS. The Duke of Edinburgh Bronze and Gold expeditions have been ongoing in 
addition to a number of trips including PGL for Year 7, a Maths trip to Bletchley Park and an 
English trip to the Imperial War Museum. We also have many of our Year 8 students experiencing 
France, Germany and Spain during the last week of term. 
 
As always there has been a celebratory feel to the end of the term – Sports Day, House Events, 
the Music Concert, Limelights and Spotlights productions, Sports Presentation Evening and the 
House KS3 Rewards Evening have confirmed that. We would like to take this opportunity to thank 
all parents/carers who have come along and supported the students. 

This year we have planned a three-day Culture and Creativity Festival from Tuesday 17th to 
Thursday 19th July. This forms part of our commitment to ensure that all students have the 
opportunity to participate in culturally enriching and creative activities. There will be visiting artists, 
authors, musicians and actors delivering presentations and workshops and while the timetable will 
run as normal, teachers will embrace the spirit of the festival by tailoring their lessons to ensure 
that they have a more creative approach to the delivery of their subject.  Students will be expected 
to attend these three days in full school uniform. 

The term ends on Friday 20th July, after the annual ‘Cheadle Hulme’s Got Talent’.  This will be a 
non-school uniform day. Students will be leaving the premises as follows: Year 10 will leave at 
11.35am and Years 7, 8 and 9 will leave at 12.20pm. Only the 816 and 863 school buses will be 
operating at 12.30pm that day. Please check the school website for any update to this information. 
 
Students that are entitled to a free school meal can use their allowance at break time. 
 
The new academic year commences as follows: -  
 
Monday 3rd September INSET Day 
Tuesday 4th September Year 7 in from 10am to 12 noon 
Tuesday 4th September Year 12 in from 10am to 12 noon and Year 13 are in from 1pm to 3pm 
Wednesday 5th September all Years 7 to 13 in from 8.35am 
 
Please see the reverse side of this letter for details of our school uniform. Please note from 
September 2018 all Year 7 to Year 11 students must be in the new style uniform. Please visit our 
website www.chhs.org.uk for the full version of the CHHS School Uniform Policy.  

 
I hope you all have a safe and relaxing summer. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Mr D Brown 
Head of School 

http://www.chhs.org.uk/
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From September 2018, CHHS phased in a new Black PE kit. This kit must be worn by Year 7 and 

Year 8 students from September 2018** 

 

Black PE Kit for Year 7 and Year 8 from September 2018 

 Black & Grey reversible rugby shirt (boys only) – embroidered CHHS logo 

 Black fleece (girls only) – embroidered CHHS logo 

 Black polo shirt – embroidered CHHS logo 

 Black shorts or skort – embroidered CHHS logo 

 Black sports socks or White ankle/trainer socks 

 Training shoes – pumps/Vans/Converse footwear will not be allowed for PE lessons 

 Plastic or rubber studded football boots/astroturf trainers 

 Shin pads for Football/Hockey 

 A mouth guard is recommended for Hockey 

 Black tracksuit bottoms (optional)  

 Black fitness leggings (optional) 
 

 

**Students that currently wear the Maroon and Black PE kit may do so until they finish Year 11 at 

CHHS. The uniform suppliers will have a limited stock of the maroon kit until it is phased out by the 

summer of 2021. Any student may wear the black PE kit.  

 
 

Uniform Requirements for all students 

 Black jacket with new CHHS logo 

 White shirt, long or short sleeved, with pointed collar. Shirts must be tucked in at all 
times. 

 School tie appropriate to a student’s House 

 V-necked, plain, black, long sleeved jumper 

 Plain black shoes. Trainers and boots are not acceptable, nor is canvas footwear. 

 Black skirt with new CHHS logo (two styles) 

 Black trousers. Trousers and shoes must be practical and formal, not fashion 
items. 

 Trousers must be tailored; neither tight nor baggy; nor excessively flared; not 
denim or corduroy 

 Black socks, black or neutral tights must be worn 

 Hijabs must be plain black or plain white 

 House T-shirt – can be purchased from school via ParentPay or PayPoint 
 


